
Dansville Middle School Board Updates 

January 2024 

 

o The members of the Dansville High School Band performed at a holiday assembly for the 

students. Many of our teachers joined in the fun as guest artists playing various 

percussion instruments. 

 

o Our students enjoyed Holiday Spirit Week, which culminated in a fun afternoon of 

activities on the day before break. Santa Claus (Mr. Kodet) visited during lunch and 

challenged some of the kids to a game of basketball. 

 

o Dansville Middle School students continue to be recognized for being outstanding 

Aggies. We recently celebrated students who are working hard and showing 

improvement in the new semester.  

 

 

  

 

         
 
 

        
                 

 


